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Monday Message 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,    

 

Good afternoon everyone,  
 

It is beginning to feel like autumn, slightly cold and damp.  At playtimes we 
want all pupils to enjoy the fresh air, so please send your child in with a warm 

rain coat.  To help with lost property, can you make sure your child’s 
belongings have their names clearly marked inside so they can be returned.  

 
Occasionally items are left and to help with this older pupils are appointed to 

collect left items and do their best to return them, so please make sure your 
child’s belonging have their names clearly marked inside.   

 
Important dates 

 
 Tomorrow afternoon Tuesday 5th is the new collection arrangements.  

Mornings are the same.  

 Thursday 7th individual and sibling photos.  

 Thursday 7th Year Six secondary transfer parent telephone calls (pre-

arranged) with Mrs Parker.  

 Friday 8th October, Family Assembly for Year Six Mr Whiting, Glennie 

class at 9:00 in the KS2 hall. We will come and collect you.   

This week’s collective worship we will be focusing on our school value of 

Kiononia and the Creation Story from the Bible - Genesis 2:18-24 Through 
the Unicef Rights of the Child Article 2 Equality. 

  
Also a lovely article about our timeline is in the Ham and High which went out 

last Thursday.  
 

Have a good week. 
 

Best wishes and keep safe, 

 
Fran Sorapure 
Head of School 
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